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Resolutions 
BOS/10/01: The minutes of the previous meeting were presented by the Chairman. The members 

reviewed the minutes and unanimously approved the same. 

BOS/10/02: The Board of Studies members engaged in a comprehensive discussion regarding the 
stakeholders' feedback on the current curriculum. Various suggestions and 
recommendations were put forth, focusing on incorporating industry-relevant topics, 
practical applications and emerging technologies. The Board agreed to consider the 
feedback and work towards updating the syllabus to align it with the current needs of the 
industry and technological advancements. 

BOS/10/03: Preparation of the Programme Structure of B.Sc. (Computer Science), M.Sc. (Computer 
Science) and BCA Program as per NEP 2020 guidelines: The Board discussed the 
guidelines provided by the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 and deliberated on 
their implications for the program structures of B.Sc. (Computer Science), M.Sc. 
(Computer Science) and BCA. They emphasized the qeed to promote interdisciplinary 
learning, research-oriented approaches and skill development. The members agreed and 
accepted the comprehensive program structure that aligns with the NEP guidelines. 

BOS/10/04: The Board reviewed the proposed syllabus for the Third Year of B.S~. (Computer 
Science) and BCA. The members provided valuable insights and suggestions for 
improvements. After careful consideration and discussion, the revised syllabus was 
approved by the Board to be implemented from the Academic Year 2023-24. 

BOS/10/05: Finalization of the syllabus of the First Year of B.Sc. (Computer Science), M.Sc. 
(Computer Science) and BCA Program to be implemented from the Academic Year 
2023-24 as per NEP. The Board focused on developing a comprehensive syllabus for the 
First Year of B.Sc. (Computer Science), M.Sc. (Computer Science), and BCA Program, 
keeping in mind the guidelines outlined in the NEP 2020. The members collaborated to 
ensure a balanced blend of theoretical concepts, practical skills and interdisciplinary 
knowledge. The proposed syllabus was thoroughly disc1!5500 and finally approved by the 
Board for implementation in the Academic Year 2023-24. 

BOS/10/06: Under this agenda item, the Board members had the opportunity to bring up additional 
mattw-s for discussion. Various topics such as faculty development programs, research 
collaborations were raised. These matters were noted, and the Chairperson 11Ssured that 
they would be taken into consideration for future deliberations. 

The Chuirperson thllllked all the attendees for their active participation and valuable contribupons to 
the meeting. ..,r 

Dr. V:S. ~aghmare 
Chairman 
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